Michigan

May 12, 2014

Lapeer Awning & Windows
1919 N. Lapeer Road
Lapeer, Ml 48446

To the entire staff at Lapeer Awning & Windows,

| can’t thank you enough for the outstanding job you did on design and installation of the
forty-one (41) Sunrise Windows for the City of Lapeer at our City Hall. This process
went smoothly from the beginning with ordering the correct replacement window to the
end with the installation and clean-up. Through the course of the window replacement
process | dealt with several members of your team who were always informative, polite,
and courteous. The entire team was great to work with.

Thank you for the service you provided in making this project go so smoothly.

~ Sincerely,

M%\

Pam Reid, Director of Public Works
City of Lapeer

217 Bentley Street

P.O. Box 1030

Lapeer, Mi 48446

Telephone: 810-664-4711
pried@ci.lapeer.mi.us



